
 
Date: 10.06.2020 

 

To, 

Deputy Manager  

On-line Surveillance 

BSE Limited 

PJ Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Dear Mam, 

 

Sub.: Reply to the clarification on Price Movement of shares of the Company. 

 

With reference to your e-mail dated 09.06.2020 sought as per provision of Regulation 30 of the SEBI 

(LODR) Regulations, 2015, We hereby inform you that there is no pending announcement or any 

specific information from the Company. 

 

Therefore, whatever the movement in the share price of the Company is purely due to market 

conditions and absolutely market driven and the management of the Company is no way connected 

with any such price movement.  

 

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

For Pankaj Piyush Trade and Investment Limited 

 

 

 

Sarita Singh 

CS & Compliance Officer 

M. No. A55937 
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